
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING GLADSTONE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

Please take notice that the City of Gladstone Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing at 5:00 PM on Tuesday, August 13th in the Commission Chambers, City Hall, 

1100 Delta Avenue, Gladstone, Michigan, to consider a Planned Unit Development.  The 

subject property is located at 80 Delta Avenue and will include a harbor, restaurant and a 

retail facility. You are hereby invited to voice your opinion by attending the public 

hearing.  You may also submit a written statement to Renée Barron, Zoning 

Administrator, at rbarron@gladstonemi.com or 1100 Delta Avenue, Gladstone, Michigan 

49837.  The statement should include your reasons for approval or disapproval, your 

name and address.  The proposed project is available for review on our website at 

www.gladstonemi.gov. 

 

Renée Barron 

Zoning Administrator 

City of Gladstone 

428-2311 
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